


Dear Commissioner

I would like to suggest that FPL keep rate hikes to a minimum. My household tries to be as
economical as possible, keeping thermostat set at 74-75 degrees, turning off an d unplugging
unused appliances, running dishwasher and washing machine only with full loads. Despite all
these measures, it is frustrating to see bill continue to rise.

Thank you,
Kenneth Glavan

2082 ANTIGUA LN
NAPLES FL, 34120-2866





